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School News 
 
Year 4 swimming sessions 
 
Swimming for Year 4 will revert back to the original 
timetable at Woodhouse Close after Christmas.  This 
means the children will need their swimming kit every 
Wednesday. 
 
St John’s School Choir 
 
St John’s School Choir have 
performed at two events 
over recent weeks.  They 
sang at the turning on of the 
Christmas Tree Lights in 
Shildon Town Square as 
well as at the Civic Carol 
Service. 
 
Mrs Pallister and Mr Kay were extremely proud of the 
34 children who took part.  Watch out X Factor!  
 
Year 4 Winter Warmer Celebrations 
 
Year 4 have had an excellent 
first term and have           
completed their class award 
chart.  We celebrated this 
with a Winter Warmer     Cel-
ebration.  The children wore 
their pyjamas, ate   popcorn 
and drunk hot chocolate 
whilst enjoying Christmas stories and a film.   
 
Well done Year 4! 

Star of the Week -  12th Dec 2014 
Nursery am -  Lily 
Nursery pm -  Theo  
Reception   -  Paige 
Class 1  -  All of Year 1 
Class 2  -  All of Year 2 
Class 3  -  Hayden 
Class 4  -  Luke 
Class 5  -  All of Year 5 
Class 6  -  All of Year 6 

          
Star of the Week -  19th Dec 2014 

 
Nursery am -  Carolanne 
Nursery pm -  Rhys  
Reception  -  Everyone 

 
 
 
  Mr Farnell also received Star of                                                         

the Week!   

Diary Dates:      
 

Wed 7th Jan    -  Year 3 Ancient Egyptian Workshop 
 
Wed 7th Jan    -  Rev. David After School Club 
 
Thur 8th Jan   -  Year 5 & Year 6 NSPCC visit school 
 
Tues 13th Jan -  Adam Bushnell in school for 4 days 
 
Thur 15th Jan -  Year 5 & Year 6 Childline visit   
 
Wed 4th Feb   -  Rev. David After School Club  
 

We would like to wish all our children, parents, grandparents 
and carers a 

   Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

   See you on Monday 5th January 2015. 
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